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June 25, 2024 
             
 

Boil Water Lift Notice 
 

At the direction of the Kentucky Division of Water, as of 8:43 am on June 25, 2024 the 
Boil Water Advisory issued on June 24, 2024 for select residents in Alexandria, KY has 
been lifted. Your water is SAFE for all purposes, which includes drinking and cooking. 
 
The impacted addresses for the Boil Water Advisory included: 
 

• Backus Drive  

• Scenic Drive 

• Frank Drive 

• 6699 Alexandria Pike  
 

   
This was a precautionary measure due to loss of water pressure in the distribution 
system. Bacteriological samples of the water from the area have been tested and the 
results indicate that the water is safe. 
 
The Northern Kentucky Water District appreciates your patience and understanding 
while our team worked to resolve this issue.  
 
If you have any questions, please call Customer Service at (859) 578-9898. You can 
learn more about the Northern Kentucky Water District on the website: 
http://nkywater.org/ 
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